Carlynton School District
Dental Letter

The Pennsylvania School Health Law requires that all students in Kindergarten, 3rd and 7th graders receive a
dental exam. This exam can be dated anytime during the 12 months prior to the start of the mandated exam
school year. Families choosing to use their private dentist must have the dentist complete the attached Private
Dental form and return the form to the Health Office.

Families who do not have a dentist can schedule an exam from the school dentist.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Carlynton School District is pleased to announce that the “Smile Program Mobile Dentists" will be coming to
our schools again this year. This is an easy way for your children to receive their dental screenings, cleanings,
and fluoride treatments (and when applicable, xrays and sealants are also offered. ). Children with Medicaid,
CHIP, or dental insurance, as well as those who are not covered under any plan are welcome.

The Mobile Dentists are scheduled to be at Carlynton Junior/ Senior High School on October 9, 2023,
Crafton Elementary School on October 10, 2023 and Carnegie Elementary School on November 10,13,
20, and 21.

Please fill out the permission slip and return it to the Nurse’s Office as soon as possible if interested.

If you have any questions, please call me at

For the High School, 7-12th grade, call 412-429-2500 ext 2911 or email Sharon.keruskin@carlynton.k12.pa.us
For Crafton Elementary 412-429-2500 ext 4380 or email Ashley.Schaffer@carlynton.k12.pa.us.

For Carnegie Elementary 412-429-2500 ext 3308 or email Ashley.schaffer@carlynton.k12.pa.us.

If you would rather have your child examined by their private dentist please have the dentist complete the Private
Dental form that is included and return the form to school.

Sincerely,
Sharon Keruskin, BSN, RN

Ashley Schaffer, BSN, RN
Certified School Nurses @ @,\ /\@/A
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